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Neighborhood Alert
The New Haven Police Department has noticed a significant increase in burglaries over the last month throughout the city. While we are working on the problem, we are enlisting your help by asking you, the public, to take the proper precautions to prevent this from happening to you. The heat is a problem for many and it is not unusual to have an increase in burglaries at this time of year. However, we have to take the proper precautions as a crime prevention effort to this problem.

Make your home look occupied and make it difficult to break in. 

Lock all outside doors and windows before you leave the house or go to bed. Even if it is for a short time, lock your doors. 

Leave lights on when you go out. If you are going to be away for a length of time, connect some lamps to automatic timers to turn them on in the evening and off during the day. 

Keep your garage door closed and locked. 

Don't allow daily deliveries of mail, newspapers or flyers build up while you are away. Arrange with the Post Office to hold your mail, or arrange for a friend or neighbor to take them regularly. 

Check your locks on doors and windows and replace them with secure devices as necessary. 

Sliding glass doors are a vulnerable entry point to your home. Special locks are available for better security. 

Lawn mowers, snow blowers, barbecues and bicycles are best stored out of sight. 

Always lock your garden sheds and garages. Use curtains on garage and basement windows.
No lock, regardless of its quality, can be truly effective. Key-in dead bolt locks provide maximum security. 
Ask a locksmith for advice on your situation. 

Have adequate exterior lighting. A motion-sensitive light is recommended for backyards.

Trim trees and shrubs so that they cannot be used as hiding places for intruders. 

If you come home and find an unexplained open/broken window or door: 

Do not touch anything or clean up until the police have inspected for evidence. 

Write down the license plate numbers of any suspicious vehicles. 

Be a good neighbor. If you notice people acting suspiciously in your neighborhood, watch for people that might be looking into yards or someone unknown to your neighborhood looking into cars on your block.  Call 9​1​1 immediately.
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